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April 2021 

 

Dear Applicant 

 

Class Teacher/Maths Leader 

Mainscale/UPS plus TLR2   

 

Thank you for your interest in our school and for enquiring about our Class Teacher/Mathematics Lead vacancy.  

We are recruiting for the ideal candidate to fit in with our staff team and to provide the best education for our 

children.   

 

Newborough School is a single-entry village primary school, currently with 213 pupils in 7 classes.  We have a 

very caring Christian ethos and have established strong links with the local parish church, St Bartholomew’s.  Our 

children are a credit to the school and local community; they are friendly, remember their manners and show 

respect to adults.  The staff are supportive of each other, dedicated towards school improvement and work hard 

as a team.   

 

Our school is friendly and welcoming, we can accommodate visits to school but due to Covid restrictions these 

would have to be undertaken out of school hours, we can also arrange a pre-application telephone conversation 

with the Headteacher, if you would like to utilise either of these options, please contact our school office.  

Please enclose a covering letter with your application (maximum of two sides of A4), outlining your strengths and 

reasons for applying for this job.  The closing date is 12 noon 17 May and the interviews will be held on 24 May 

2021. Candidates will be expected to demonstrate their teaching skills to a class of children during the interview 

process. The successful applicant will be appointed from September 2021. 

Please note the Governors will seek references prior to the interviews taking place.  The school is committed to 

safeguarding children and the successful candidate will need to be cleared by the Disclosure and Barring Service 

and all relevant checks will need to be carried out before taking up their post. 

 

I would like to thank you again for your interest in this position and I look forward to receiving your application. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs R Marrs 

Headteacher 

 
 

 



 

 

 


